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WORLD DOWN SYNDROME DAY 2024

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents / Carers,

On Thursday 21st March we will be supporting World Down Syndrome Day, which is officially observed every year on the 21st March. The date for WDSD being the 21st day of the 3rd month, was
selected to signify the uniqueness of the triplication (trisomy) of the 21st chromosome which causes Down syndrome.

To support Down Syndrome Cheshire, our gingerbread sock biscuit fundraising campaign will be back for another year. We will be selling these gingerbread sock biscuits for £1 a pack from week
commencing Monday, 18th March at school pick up. Biscuits will initially be limited to 1 pack per child to begin with but any spare packets will be available for purchase from Wednesday, 20th March
at school pick up.

100% of the proceeds go to Down Syndrome Cheshire so that they can continue to support people with Down syndrome in our community to live the life they choose.

We are aware this is the same day as the Easter Fair so children are welcome to wear odd socks along with their own clothes on this day.

With thanks

School Office

Aston by Sutton Primary School respects the work-life balance of its staff who are not expected to read or respond to emails or messages outside of their working hours.
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Respect - Inspire - Achieve

http://www.aston.cheshire.sch.uk/
http://twitter.com/Aston_by_Sutton
https://www.facebook.com/AstonBySutton/

